Date: April 29, 2014

Re:  City Council Bill 14 - 0328

lC‘;tj(; 3Council Bill 14-0328, if approved, along with companion City Council Bills 14-0327 and
- 2.9, would close streets and alleys that are not longer needed for public purposes and

Thlcla Department of Housing and Community Development supports the adoption of City Council
Bill 14-0328.
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el Ms. Angela Gibson, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations
Ms. Kaliope Parthemos, Deputy Chief
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